Town of Milladore

September 10, 2017
The regular monthly meeting of the town board was called to order August 6, 2017 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall.
After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found Ken Manlick absent. The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Hank Nigh moved to accept the minutes with corrections. Second by Leon Kundinger. Motion carried.
The financial report was read. Leon Kundinger moved to accept and Hank Nigh was the second. Motion carried.
Ordinance 8-1-2017 was discussed. This is an ordinance pertaining to the Wisconsin Uniform Dwelling Code which regulates construction of one and two family dwellings, as well as additions to one and two family dwellings. Hank Nigh moved to pass the ordinance with a second from Leon Kundinger . Ordinance passed. A notice was published in the Marshfield News Herald on August 8, 2017.

 The assessor’s contract presented at the last meeting by Andrew Cegielski was discussed. Leon Kundinger moved to accept the contract for Cegielski as Assessor for the Town of Milladore from 2018 to 2021. Hank Nigh seconded the motion which passed. The contract was signed by Chairman, Russ Haffenbredl and filed with the clerk. A copy was sent to Cegielski.
There was discussion dealing with our roads. Those reviewed were Blueberry and Smokey Hill. No action was required.

Connie Milz reported that the web site is going to be “live” later this month. The e-address is http://townofmilladore.com.
There was a motion made to pay the bills by Leon Kundinger, with a second from Hank Nigh. Motion carried.

There was discussion about the need for a meeting with the Town of Sherry board about the recycling center. This will be set up ASAP.

The next meeting was moved from the first Sunday to the second Sunday of September because of Labor Day. Hank Nigh made the motion which passed with a second from Leon Kundinger.
There was a motion made to adjourn by Leon Kundinger, with a second from Hank Nigh. Motion carried. 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk

